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January 30, 2004 

Dr. Jeff Dembo - Chair 
University of Kentucky Senate Council 
Senate Office 
153 Bowman Hall 0059 
 

Dear Dr. Dembo: 

A special called meeting of the Faculty of Lexington Community College was held on Friday, 
January 23, 2004.  As Vice-Chair of the Faculty, I am forwarding you the resolution that was 
prepared, voted on, and adopted by the faculty of LCC at said meeting.  Since the University 
Senate is LCC’s official voice to the University of Kentucky Board of Trustees, it is our wish 
that you present this resolution to the Board for their consideration.    

Due to the nature of this situation and the time constraints involved with LCC’s accreditation, 
I am also sending the resolution directly to the Board of Trustees.  

Sincerely, 

Vicki Partin 
Faculty Vice-Chair 
Lexington Community College 
 
c:  Dr. Jim Kerley, President and Chair of the Faculty,  Lexington Community College 
c:  Dr. Lee Todd, President, University of Kentucky 
c:  Dr. Steven Reed, Chair, University of Kentucky Board of Trustees 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vicki Partin 
Faculty Vice-Chair 
Lexington Community College 
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RESOLUTION 
 
We the faculty of Lexington Community College 
resolve that the Board of Trustees establish 
Lexington Community College as an 
autonomous institution under the auspices of 
The University of Kentucky.  We further resolve 
that the Board of Trustees instructs Dr. Todd to 
proceed with deliberate speed to facilitate 
autonomous status to satisfy the requirement of 
the Southern Association of Colleges and 
Schools.   

    
 

 


